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Council Memorandum 

Date: January 16, 2024 

To:  Committee of the Whole 

From: Councillor Ron Ashmore 

Re: Community Centre Road, Dunsford  

Recommendation 

That the Memorandum from Councillor Ashmore, Regarding Community Centre 

Road, Dunsford, be received; 

That Community Centre Road be placed in the Five Year Roads Plan for consideration; 

and 

That this recommendation be brought forward to Council for consideration at the next 

Regular Council Meeting. 

Rationale  

Community Centre Road is an important roadway located in Dunsford, Ontario. This 

road goes from Sturgeon Road in Dunsford to Highway 36, travelling through the east 

side of the village. The road is an important link for not only the residents but 

businesses, service groups, the Community Centre and Fire Services. 

In the past few years the condition of the road has deteriorated significantly. The people 

of Dunsford and surrounding area have asked that the condition of this road be 

improved.  


